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THIS IS A VERY IMPORTANT LETTER.  PLEASE READ IT CAREFULLY.

[bookmark: Text4]This Letter is About Enter child/ren's names

[bookmark: Parents]Dear Enter parent/carers name,

[bookmark: Children]I am writing to you about some serious concerns that Bexley Children’s Services have about your ’s safety that we have already discussed with you.

[bookmark: Text5]You will recall when we spoke on Enter date we talked about our concerns we have about the risks to your Select child or children’s safety and well-being in your care.   

Despite our best efforts to work together with you to make things safe enough for your Select child or children to remain in your care, we have come to the decision that we will need to go to court to ask a judge or magistrate permission to remove your Select child or children from your care and place them in the care of someone else who can safely care for your Select child or children.  This could mean with other family members or friends, or with one of our foster carers.

In the coming days you will receive a copy of our application to the court which will explain in further detail what our concerns are for the safety of your Select child or children, what we have tried to do up to now to reduce those concerns, and what we believe is the best plan for the care of your Select child or children.  

Please be sure to contact your solicitor as soon as possible to discuss this letter with them and ask their advice on what you should do.  If you did not get a solicitor yet, please be sure to do so as soon as possible.  Along with this letter, I have enclosed a list of some solicitors who work in child and family law that you may wish to contact along with a website where you can search for more.  If you choose to get another solicitor, be sure to ask them if they are experienced in child and family law.

[bookmark: Dropdown3][bookmark: Dropdown4]Please take this letter with you to your solicitor. You will not have to pay your solicitor to help you with this as you will get legal aid.  Let your solicitor know that the lawyer dealing with this matter for Bexley Council is  and their telephone number is .

I know it is unlikely you will welcome this news.  However, even though we intend to go to court we will still want to continue to work with you to try and achieve the best outcome for your Select child or children together, even during the court process.  
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If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me or your Select child or children’s social worker.

Yours sincerely,
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